
Ash Wednesday Onward Bound Supper 
Due Sunday February 26th 

 
_____ Yes, I will be eating supper with my OB Student  on Ash Wednesday. 

 
I will be bringing _____ people (not including my OB student) 

Enclosed is: $3 x ____ = $ ______ 
(make checks payable to First United Methodist Church) 

Name __________________________  Phone ______________  

 

� 

February 10, 2006 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Wednesday March 1st is Ash Wednesday.  All Onward Bound students are asked to 
be in worship that night.  I would like to invite you and the rest of your family to have 
supper with us and attend worship also.  The cost of the meal is $3.00 per person.  
If you will be eating with us please fill out and return the tear off below by Sunday 
February 26th indicating how many meals you will need for your family.  Payment is 
due when you turn in the reservation.  Supper will be at 6:45pm, worship at 7:30 pm.   
The service will conclude around 8:15 pm.  The Ash Wednesday service is one of 
penance, communion and the imposition of ashes; a solemn and ancient service of 
the Christian faith. 
 
Just a word to the parents of eighth grade students, Confirmation Sunday is April 
23rd during the 11:00 am service.  Confirmation rehearsal and supper will be on 
Wednesday April 19th.  Detailed information will be out soon. 
 
If you have any questions be in touch with me via email at nick@dgfumc.org or by 
phone at 630-968-7120 ext 123. 
Peace  
 
 
 
 
Reverend Paul “Nick” Nicholas  

FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
1032 MAPLE AVENUE 
DOWNERS GROVE, IL 60515 
630-968-7120 FAX: 630-968-4901 
E-MAIL: Nick@dgfumc.org 


